
 

 

       SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA 
 

(English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient-International School Award) 
 

  

25th September 2024 
 

Request for E-Waste Donations 
 

"Less Waste, More Future: Recycle & Give Your Gadgets a Second Life." 
 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya is actively participating in the 

Recognition of International Dimension in School (RIDS) program, in collaboration with 

our partner school Doungduk Girls High School, Seoul, South Korea and the British 

Council. One of the key projects under this international initiative is focused on E-Waste 

Management, aiming to create awareness among students about the hazards posed by 

electronic waste and encourage responsible disposal practices. 
 

As part of this project, we kindly request your support in donating old or unused electronic 

items, such as: 

- Old wires and cables 

- Chargers 

- Broken or unused electronic devices (e.g., phones, laptops, tablets) 

- Other e-waste items not in use 

These items will be utilized by our students to explore creative ways of recycling and disposing 

of e-waste responsibly, while also spreading awareness about its environmental impact. 

We request that all donations should reach the school by 3rd October 2024. Also, keeping 

the environmental concerns in mind kindly carry these items in paper bags or wrapped in old 

papers and do not carry a plastic bag.  

Your contributions will play an essential role in the success of this project and in fostering 

global collaboration and environmental responsibility. 

Thank you for your continued support in shaping a sustainable future for our students and 

community. 

 

Warm regards,   

 

Team RIDS 

Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya, Surat 


